From: <u>ANTHONY ZIEHLER</u>

To: Molly Kapeluck; Barbara Babbitt

Cc: George W. Davis

Subject: Public Report Statement for 8-December

Date: Monday, December 7, 2020 12:17:41 PM

Good Afternoon Molly & Barb.

Molly, please make this email available to the weekly newspaper reporters. I do not have their contact information.

Thanks,

Tony

Anthony Ziehler zfossil@att.net 3883 Golden Wood Way Uniontown, Ohio 44685-7727 330.283.2951 Cell

HERE ARE COMMENTS FOR THE PUBLIC REPORT.

8-Dec-20

I am Tony Ziehler; my address is 3883 Golden Wood Way.

I want to state publicly during the 8-December 2020 Green City Council meeting my thoughts concerning Council's discussion of the 2021 Operating and Capital budgets during the 24-November 2020 Council meeting.

I heard Council and the Administration state the following:

- The master plan for the Parks will not be completed until sometime in the first quarter of 2021 &
- The fall 2019 draft of the Master Trail Plan is the latest version of the City's concept for "connectivity trails" &
- Spending the Pipeline Settlement Fund needs to have a "safety" benefit.

I ask Council to do the following:

- 1. Do not spend any of the Pipeline Settlement Fund on the Willadale Trail until
 - Council discusses and approves the City's "connectivity trail" plan,
 - Council considers all of the recommendations of the Pipeline Settlement Fund Advisory Committee.
- 2. Do not fund the Master Plan Park Upgrades until the City reveals to you and the public the master plan for the Parks.

<u>Green residents</u>, please consider contacting the Council representatives to <u>ask them</u> to do implement the above requests.